December 11, 2013

[bookmark: _GoBack]Stephen F. Austin Spelling Bee
Dear Parents,
Your child has expressed an interest in competing in the Stephen F. Austin Elementary Spelling Bee on January 8, 2014.  It will be in the school gym at 1:00, and you are welcome to attend.
The winner from the Austin Spelling Bee will then progress to the Regional Bee which will be in February at Briscoe Junior High.  The winner from the Regional Spelling Bee will compete in the Houston PBS Spelling Bee in March.  From there, the winner will go on to the Scripps National Spelling Bee in Washington D.C. in May.  
Please sign and return the permission slip for your child to be eligible to participate in the Austin Spelling Bee.  Your child will be given a word list to use for studying for the bee competition.  We must have a permission slip on file before the word list will be issued for the bee.
If you have any additional questions, please call me at 832-223-1000 or email scollins@lcisd.org
Thank you,
Shae Collins
Reading Facilitator & Spelling Bee Coordinator


(Please return only the bottom portion and keep the top part for your reference)
My child has my permission to participate in the Austin Spelling Bee on January 8, 2014.  I understand that I must provide help to him/her in studying the word lists.
Student Name: _______________________  	Teacher: ______________
Parent Signature: ________________________   	Date: _______________
